DECISION PAPER

TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Construction and Maintenance Liaison/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:  
Acceptance of bids for the construction of Thomas Nelson High School

DATE:

October 20, 2009

ISSUE:
On Tuesday, October 13, twenty-three bid packages for the Thomas 


Nelson High School were opened and tabulated.  Low bidder is indicated 


on the attached document and is recommended for Board acceptance.
RECOMMENDATION: Approval of the twenty-three bid packages recommended for the construction of the Thomas Nelson High School.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve the twenty-three bid packages for the construction of Thomas Nelson High School.

